
United States Mission to the OSCE  

Session 15  
Commitments Regarding Roma and Sinti 

Right of Reply 
 

As delivered by Dr. Ethel Brooks 
OSCE Human Dimension Implementation Meeting 

Warsaw, October 5, 2011 
 

 
 
I would like to thank the Hungarian delegation for responding to our serious 

concerns regarding the current dire situation for Roma in Hungary.   
 
I wanted to ask a follow-up question:  Do you have any information on the 

status of the prosecution of the four defendants currently on trial for mass, or 
serial, murder of Roma in Hungary? 

 
Thank you. 
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